
 

Dear friends, 
 
we wish you a lovely October and a pleasant crossing into the autumn season. In the following lines 
you will discover what we are preparing for you as part of the services of our Center and what has 
occurred. Furthermore, we are attaching some useful information as well. 
Thank you for being with us! 
 

 
 
 
WHAT WAS HAPPENING IN THE CENTER DURING SEPTEMBER 
In September, our Center was flooded with people, and we opened 29 in-person courses of Czech 
language for adults. 
Furthermore, we organized 2 open courses of Czech language on the topic of food and drinks and 
fashion and clothing, 3 expert courses aimed at accommodation, healthcare and the obligations 
connected with residence in the Czech Republic or adaptation-integration courses, which were a 
useful first step for living in the Czech Republic.  
We ventured out with our stand during the Day of international minorities to Babylonfest, which was 
absolutely phenomenal, and we visited the Břeclav festival of Ochutnávky mezinárodních 
kuchyní (International Cuisine Tastings) in connection with the Day of Social Services. 
We were not lazing around with consultations, either. We were helping you with the assistance of 
our partners OPU and DCHB in legal and social areas, as well as with questions about everyday life.  
September was filled with activities where we could see each other. Did we meet? Let us know on 
Facebook or on Instagram.  

https://www.opu.cz/cs/
https://dchb.charita.cz/
https://www.facebook.com/CentrumprocizinceJMK
https://www.instagram.com/cizinci_jmk/


Thank you for your support. 

 
 

HOW TO REGISTER FOR THE 
ADAPTATION-INTEGRATION 
COURSE?    
 
The majority of foreigners from countries 
outside the EU, who were given the approval 
of long-term residency or permanent 
residency after 1.1.2021 must complete the 
adaptation-integration courses.  
The sign in and registration to the courses 
takes place through internet reservation for 
foreigners of the Ministry of Interior on this 
website - frs.gov.cz.  
 
 
 

SALE OF REVENUE STAMPS FOR 
MOI IMMIGRATION OFFICE BRNO  
 
Starting from September, you can buy 
revenue stamps in the waiting areas of the 
Immigration Office of MOI. 
It is possible to buy stamps each Monday 
and Wednesday from 8.00 to 16.00 
o’clock. They are sold by the workers of 
the Diocesen Charity Brno on site.  
The stamps are sold in value of 50 CZK, 
100 CZK, 200 CZK, 500 CZK and 1,000 
CZK.  
For now, it is only possible to pay by 
cash.   

https://frs.gov.cz/
https://dchb.charita.cz/


 

We do not slow down even in October. There are quite a few events being prepared, so please do 
not forget to sign up for them!  
 
AUTUMN HOLIDAYS  
This year the fall holidays will take place from 27.10.2021 to 29.10.2021, after which a weekend 
follows. Pupils will thus enjoy five days of vacation.  
Important day   
28.10.2021 is also a state holiday of “Independent Czechoslovak State Day”, when we commemorate 
the creation of an independent state of Czechoslovakia, which took place on 28.10.1918 at the end of 



World War I, after the collapse of the Austro-Hungarian Empire.      
This day is a public holiday and only shops with an area up to 200 meters squared will be opened.  
 
MORAVIAN AUTUMN  
This year, the Brno Philharmonic orchestra organizes the 51st year of the music festival. You will find 
three topics as this year’s dramaturgical focal points: minimalism, trends in American, Czech and 
Russian environments, and Armenia. So, you can visit many concerts from 1. to 17.10.2021.    
 

 

 
 

 
 

We wish you a beautiful October! 
The team of the Centre for foreigners JMK 

 

 

 

https://filharmonie-brno.cz/en/moravian-autumn/


 


